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Personal administration is only via preliminary appointment
booking possible at the CRO

Dear Student,

According to Joint Order No. 14/2020 of the Rector and the Chancellor on the order of entering the
premises of the university and the hygienic rules applicable during the epidemiological
preparedness, entering the premises of the university shall be bound to a definite goal and be
limited to the duration of achieving that particular goal.

According to Article 10 of the regulation, study administration is done online in general but if that is
not possible, then an appointment must be made by phone or online.

From 7 September 2020, the Help Desk of the Central Registrar’s Office will only receive
students with an appointment (in line with the regulation).

You can make an appointment:

online via kti.idopont@pte.hu

Covering your face and using of the hand sanitizer is compulsory in order to safeguard your health
and the health of our collegues.

Following these instructions is essential to safeguarding your health and the health of others,
including your fellow students and our colleagues.

Thank you for your cooperation. Stay safe.
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